
St Thomas More Catholic Primary School 

 
 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Pupils Participating in Short Visits to Local Venues 

 

Whilst your child is at St Thomas More there will be occasions when teachers wish to 

take their class on local excursions away from the school grounds for environmental 

studies, library and shop visits, sporting fixtures etc.  These trips are often arranged at 

short notice as they are usually dependent on good weather, and we are not always 

able to give sufficient written notice. 

 

Could you please complete and return the slip below giving permission for your child to 

participate in these trips during his/her time at St Thomas More.  Adequate supervision 

will always be ensured. 

 

You will be notified if any transport is involved. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs K Little 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 .....................................................................................................................................................  

 

 

 

To:  St Thomas More School 

 

I agree that my child may take part in any short visits to local venues which may be 

arranged during his/her time at the school. 

 

 

Pupil’s name ..............................................................................................................................  

 

 

Signed  ........................................................................................................................................  

(Parent/Guardian) 

 

Date ............................................................................................................................................  

 

 

Please return to School Office when completed 


